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6th January 2020


Dear Parent/Carer

Year 4 Star Fish Swimming Lessons

Year 4 Star Fish will begin lessons at Middleton Arena on Thursday 6th February. Lessons will run every Thursday until 9th July. Children will be collected from school at 12.30pm every week and will return at 2.30pm. Please collect your child at 3.15pm from their usual playground place.

All children should bring their swimming kit with them on arrival to school each Thursday. We will not be making calls home if a child has forgotten their kit. They will have to be taught in a different class if they do not bring the appropriate kit.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The swimming kit should consist of:

· Costume or trunks, no bikinis, one piece suits only
· Towel
· If required swimming hat or goggles
· All children with long hair should have a bobble so they can tie it back

Children should not bring:

· Money
· Arm bands
· A comb or brush as they will not be able to brush their hair afterwards

A consent form is attached to this letter. Please return it to school as soon as possible. Without this, children are not permitted to attend lessons.

Kind regards,


Catherine Parr
School Business Manager
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HEADTEACHER: Ms ] Harland

DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: Mrs A Facchin
Stanycliffe Lane, Middleton,

Manchester, M24 2PB

Telephone number: 0161 6539536

Fax number: 0161 6430473

Email: office@boarshawprimary.co.uk
‘Web: www.boarshawprimary.co.uk




